
Adam Walczak        1875 Lawrence Street  
Docket Manager        Room 14-41 
(303) 298-6930        Denver, CO  80202 
 
 

 
February 20, 2004 

 
 
Via Electronic Mail and Overnight Delivery  
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. 
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
Re: Docket No. UT-033044  
 Errata to Response Testimony of John F. Finnegan and Exhibit JFF-10HC 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 

 
Enclosed for filing are the original and 14 copies of corrected pages 25-26 and 

28-29 and corrected Exhibit JFF-10HC to the highly confidential version of the 
Response Testimony of John F. Finnegan on Behalf of AT&T (Exhibit JFF-7T) dated 
February 2, 2004 in this matter. 
 

Also attached are corrected pages 25-26 and 28-29 of the confidential version 
and pages 25-26 and 28 of the redacted version of John Finnegan’s Response 
Testimony. 

 
The corrections to the testimony are underlined.  Clean copies without 

underlining are also enclosed.  Please remove the old pages and replace them with the 
enclosed. 
 

Thank you, 
 
 

Adam Walczak 
 

Enclosures 
cc: Service List 


